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To

<msidran@wutc.wa.gov>

cc

Subject

Verizon settlement fund

	


Dear Mark,

Hope all is well with you in your new position.  Sharon Nelson, a friend, has kept me updated about your work.   

I’m writing (and have also left a call) regarding the Verizon settlement that the WUTC is discussing.  I understand that Verizon is suggesting (and the Commission is considering) funding projects which improve technology access for non-profits statewide.  

I have been on the board of NPower since its inception in 1998; I chaired the board the first three years.   I am also serving on the National Board (we are now in 12 cities).  Basically, our mission is to assist non-profits to use technology effectively, enabling them to improve their services.   We have done outstanding work with non-profits throughout the region, serving low-income housing groups, social service agencies, legal aid organizations and many others.  Over 400 non-profits have used our services (and they keep coming back!).   We provide technology consulting services at discounted rates as well as training and web development.  We understand the non-profit environment and tailor our services accordingly. 

I’d be glad to talk to you about the organization in greater detail and hope that you will seriously consider this alternative for use of the settlement proceeds.   Given the amount of the settlement, this may indeed be an effective use of the funds.   Thanks, Mark.  

Barbara Dingfield

Partner, The Giving Practice
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